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13th February 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Careers Fair  
 
As part of Corby Technical School’s dedication to ensuring students experience a range of opportunities both 
inside and outside the classroom, we are delighted to announce that we will be holding a Careers Fair on 
Thursday 27th February.  
 
This event will be supported by a number of local business from a range of different industries, some of which will 
be offering activities for different year groups and there will be a range of exhibitors in the Sports Hall. The event 
will run from 1.00pm to 5.00pm and all students will attend across the afternoon.  They will be given the 
opportunity to visit the different stalls to discuss the range of careers in each industry and the different pathways 
that can be taken to be successful in that industry. Some of the industries are detailed below: 

 

 Banking/finance 

 Public services 

 Health care 

 Events Management 

 Armed forces 

 Retail 

 Further Education 

 
In order to help you support your child we would also like to offer parents/carers the opportunity to attend and 
discuss with employers routes into these sectors. Parents are welcome to attend from 4.15pm to 5.00pm.  If you 
would like to attend please arrive at 4.15pm and sign in at school reception. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Rogers at 
drogers@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 

 
 
 
 


